
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

1325 G STREET, N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 

 

NOTICE 

MAY 25, 2022, ADVANCED LEAK DETECTION TECHNICAL CONFERENCE 

 

May 9, 2022 

 

FORMAL CASE NO. 1154, IN THE MATTER OF WASHINGTON GAS LIGHT 

COMPANY’S APPLICATION FOR APPROVAL OF PROJECTPIPES 2 PLAN,  

 

1. The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (“Commission”) 

hereby gives notice that pursuant to Order No. 21120, the Commission will convene an Advanced 

Leak Detection (“ALD”) Technical Conference on May 25, 2022.  In accordance with the 

Commission’s directives in Order No. 21120, stakeholders are invited to discuss Washington Gas 

Light Company’s ALD pilot program.  The ALD technical conference will be held from 10 a.m. 

to 12 p.m. virtually through Microsoft Teams.  Commission Staff (“Staff”) shall preside over the 

technical conference.  Meeting Minutes shall be filed no later than twenty (20) days of the meeting 

in the above-captioned docket.  
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CHIEF CLERK:    BRINDA WESTBROOK-SEDGWICK 

      COMMISSION SECRETARY 
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